
Salisbury Conservation Commission
Meeting Summary
August 30, 2023

Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Kathleen Doyle, Member Present
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman Present Sarah MacDuffie, Member Present
Cheryl Bentley,
Secretary Bill
MacDuffie, Member

Visitors: None.

Absent Present
Michael Rossetti,
Member Paula
Munier Lee, Alternate

Present Absent

Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.

Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed the July 26, 2023 draft meeting minutes. Vice
Chairman Laura Deming motioned to accept the minutes without changes. Member Michael
Rossetti seconded that motion. All voted in favor. Motion carried.

Old Business - Members discussed the current status of Salisbury NRI and where we left off.
Members discussed some challenges that should be incorporated into NRI, if not already done so, we
should look at buffer zones and run-offs which have been an issue.

New Business - Discussion followed on utilizing the Town of Salisbury web site to promote
conservation education and help to inform and encourage town involvement. A suggestion for a
monthly conservation article with topics such as conservation easements, earth removal, good
forestry, etc. was discussed. It was suggested that each member select a topic that they are
interested in and put together an article.

Member Bill MacDuffie advised members that the property behind the ballfield will most likely not be
selected as the new Salisbury Department of Public Works site. However, members might want to
consider it for conservation purposes. The site is approximately 10 acres. Members discussed rules
associated with the Conservation Commission’s ability to purchase land. Members need to pull the
original warrant article related to conservation for review. Member Kathleen Doyle indicated that she
would research that information.

Member Sarah MacDuffie will prepare the Conservation Commission’s 2023 Annual Report which is
thought to be due sometime in October.

A thank you card was received from the Webster Elementary Camp for the conservation presentation
provided by Dave Kelly.

Mail - NHDES Forestry Statutory Permit by Notification for Tax Map 253, Lots 2 & 3.

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 27, 2023.



Adjournment - Member Bill MacDuffie motioned to adjourn. Member Sarah MacDuffie
seconded the motion. All voted in favor. Meeting adjourned at 7:34 p.m.
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Respectfully Submitted by:
Kathleen Doyle

_________________________________________
Dave Kelly, Chairman
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